May 15, 2019

Mr. Thomas Kalisz Arizona State Council Knights of Columbus 14175 W Indian School Suite B4-626 Goodyear, AZ 85395

Dear Mr. Kalisz,

Thank you for sponsoring a table at our 2019 Cornerstone Gala, which was held on Friday, May 10, 2019. We greatly appreciated your support as we honored the Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet, Monsignor Jeremiah McCarthy, and the late Monsignor Robert Fuller.

Your sponsorship of \$3,500.00, which was received on Monday, February 11, 2019, contributed to the success of the night, with over 620 people in attendance. Through your sponsorship, the Catholic Foundation for the Diocese of Tucson was able to build up our Cornerstone Fund. The Cornerstone Fund, and generous sponsors like you, make it possible for the Foundation to provide funds that support the religious, educational, and charitable works of the Diocese of Tucson.

The Catholic Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, tax ID 86-0408580. Please note that under IRS rules, donors can only deduct the amount of their contribution that is more that the value of any goods or services received; therefore, the per ticket value for the evening was \$80.00. Please retain this letter for your tax records.

Again, we truly appreciate your support and generosity and hope that the works of the Catholic Foundation will continue to receive your thoughts, prayers, and support in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Ernie Nedder

Interim Executive Director

CATHOLIC FOUNDATION FOR THE DIOCESE OF TUCSON Stewardship and